

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.
Colfax, WA 99111
509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com

To view our church

website visit:

www.macedoniaindependent

baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101 Phone: (336) 723-3775

Pastor David Keaton Mission Address

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818 FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: <u>mwbm@mwbm.org</u>

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



September 14, 2021

Dear Praying Friends,

Hello! On July 17th, we held our Compassion Closet at church. We had forty-nine people come out from Colfax and surrounding areas. Families were able to get much-needed clothes and household items. They also received a packet with an invitation to church, a tract, and a John/Romans booklet.

Also in July, we had a new family start coming to church. They just moved to the area from the west side of the state. They have five children and the kids were able to attend some of VBS! A new man from Colfax has started coming too. We praise the Lord for the new people coming to church!

On August 2nd-6th we held our Vacation Bible School. We had 11-13 kids each night and 20 total different kids throughout the week. The Lord blessed us with good weather and a great group of kids! A little four-year-old girl was able to be a witness to her mom after learning the story of Jonah. She went home and said, "Momma, are you running from God? Jonah ran



Vacation Bible School Participants

from God and you shouldn't do that." Pray the Lord will continue to work in the hearts of this little girl and her mom.

On August 15th our church held a going away to college party for Jason. It was a precious evening with a slideshow of Jason, his piano special, and a special message from Tim.

On August 25th Jennifer and Jason flew to Pensacola, Florida to get Jason checked in to his first year at Pensacola Christian College. Please keep him in prayer as he adjusts to college and being away from home.

Our county held its annual fair September 9th-12th. Our church had a fair booth there with a game for kids to play and was able to give out hundreds of packets with invitations to our fall festival, church invitation cards, John/Romans booklets, and church tracts. We talked to many people and were able to share about our church and ministry. Pray for the Lord to give the increase to the packets given!

On September 12th, we celebrated the church anniversary! It was a wonderful day with lunch after the morning services.

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support for our ministry. It is a blessing to know that people are praying for us!



Our Anniversary Service

In Christ, *Tím, Jennífer, Jason, & Layla Wall*